Membership Application Form

| wish to become a member/re-join Stroud Local History Society.
N.B. Only give us the information that you would like us to use.

NI e Mr/Mrs/Ms/MissS .............
AT S ..o e e
Postcode ... TEIINO oo e Date ................

E-mail AQArESS ...
| would like to receive by email: News O Enquiries 0O
Annual subscription £6.00 - The SLHS year starts October 1st

New members joining between 1st April and 30th September get the next year free

Total Paid ........coevveiinnennn. Cheques and online payments to Stroud Local History Society

Please return form and subscription to: Mr David Stevens, 1 Delmont Grove, Stroud, GL5 1UN or put
your payment with a completed form in an envelope and hand it in at a meeting.

If you would like to pay by online, please send £6 to Sort code: 40-63-01 Acc No: 70193659 with
your surname as a reference and email your completed form to
contact@stroudlocalhistorysociety.org.uk

We will acknowledge receipt of your payment (by email or phone), but will not issue membership
cards.

We would like to know which local history topics you have a particular interest in
- please tell us on the back of the form

www.stroudlocalhistorysociety.org.uk email: contact@stroudlocalhistorysociety.org.uk

Advantages of membership

e Reduced entry fees to our talks and visits; Priority booking for special meetings and visits
e By email: Reminders of meetings,
News from other history societies and invitations to other talks and events
Enquiries received - often interesting, and you might be able to help
e Newsletters by email, or post
e Loans from our large archive of books and photographs, by arrangement, for research projects
e Support for your own local history research and the opportunity to display/publish your work

We use the information you provide on our membership form to send you information about events
arranged by or for SLHS, news, other invitations and enquiries, to distribute our newsletter and send out
renewal reminders.

If you give us an email address we can send you news, enquiries etc, as we received them. We can keep
our costs down on postage by using email to send you our newsletters, however we can post it to you if
you ask us to. Without email, you will only receive the newsletters by post. Without a phone number we
cannot contact you at short notice.


mailto:contact@stroudlocalhistorysociety.org.uk
http://www.stroudlocalhistorysociety.org.uk/

